ALL SAINTS RC PRIMARY SCHOOL

16th December 2016 01

01845 523058

www.allsaints.n-yorks.sch.uk



The Friday Newsletter

STATEMENT OF THE WEEK

"I try to love others as I love myself"

Our statement of the week links to the Diocesan 'Statements to live by' school's series and will be celebrated in our awards assembly each Friday at 3pm. Parents are very welcome to attend.

ALL SAINTS TWITTER FEED

We have recently opened a twitter feed (@AllsaintsThirsk) in order to try to give parents another information stream about what is going on in school. Please follow for regular updates.

CLASS 1 YARD

Can I please remind parents dropping off or collecting pupils from Class 1 to shut the wooden gate behind them in order to help keep our children safe. I have spoken to a company about adapting the gate so that it is more secure.

ADMISSION TO RECEPTION 2017

The closing date for applications to Reception 2017 is on 15th January. As we are our own admissions authority, any applications to join our Reception class must contain BOTH the online application through NYCC and also a supplementary Information form available from the school office. Please call in if you have any queries or require help filling in either form.

SPORTS FIXTURES

Wednesday 18th January Year 5 & 6 Sports Hall Athletics Thirsk High School 1 – 3pm

PANTOMIME VISIT AND ENTERTAINER

The last day of term will see the pantomime visit for Classes 3 and 4 and the entertainer for Classes 1 and 2. This means that Classes 1 and 2 will finish school at 3:30pm as normal on Friday 16th and Classes 3 and 4 are due to return to school at 5:30pm. After school club will run as normal.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday 16th December pm KS2 Pantomime Visit. Return to school at 5:30pm pm Entertainer for Classes 1 and 2 finish at 3:30pm

Wednesday 4th January Children return to school

ALL SAINTS CHURCH

As a Catholic school we work closely with the parish of All Saints in Thirsk to encourage the values of love, respect and faith in our pupils. I remind you that Mass is held weekly in Church at 10:30am and **all** are welcome and encouraged to attend.

AND FINALLY.....

Thank you very much for all your hard work with your children and support of the school this year. On behalf of the staff and myself, thank you very much for all the wonderful gifts and cards. Have a peaceful Christmas and a wonderful New Year.

